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From: Howard Brown - NOAA Federal <howard.brown@noaa.gov>


Sent: Thursday, March 7, 2019 1:08 PM


To: Callejo, Russell; Jana Affonso


Subject: summary of elevation positions


Sorry folks, forgot to attach the summary of agency positions. Also just saw that Russ sent out a revised agenda


also. NMFS wants to elevate the shortage policy, although upon further review on my part I do see how it


applies only to M&I, so I am going to run that by my ARA and RA on a 1:30 call. I think they might be


thinking about contract shortages in general and not the shortage policy, but I could be wrong.


I think I explained the I:E shift. I also broke OMR into 2 separate categories. Have a close look at that and let


me know if you object.


Howard


--
Howard L. Brown


Senior Policy Advisor

NOAA Fisheries, West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


(916) 930-3608

Howard.Brown@noaa.gov
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